

Office of the Comptroller

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A. Comptroller

Michael J. Daun Deputy Comptroller

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

Craig D. Kammholz Special Deputy Comptroller

October 28, 2008

Mr. Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk 200 East Wells Street, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Leonhardt:

Please accept the following communication file for introduction In-Title-Only at the next meeting of the Common Council on October 28, 2008.

Communication from the Comptroller's Office transmitting a report titled Audit of the Department of Public Works Residential Street Paving Program.

We will be issuing this audit shortly for a hearing by the Public Works Committee. The audit was requested by Alderman Bohl.

If there are any questions about this request, please contact James Michalski at 286-2225.

Very truly yours,

W. MARTIN MØRICS

Comptroller

C: James Owczarski

WMM:jtm Ref: PavingAuditInTitle

